
 
 
Dear Hungarian Cultural Garden Friends, 
 
A BIG THANK YOU to all who have participated in the activities for the Hungarian Garden thus far 
this year! 
 
We have had several clean up and planting days and accomplished much in our Garden. A Thank 
You to the Twinsburg Cub Scouts also, who joined us on Earth Day and helped rid our Garden of 
invasive species of the tree and ground ivy. We planted perennials and annuals in our lower 
garden to complement our two Hungarian Chestnut trees. 
 
Our Liszt Concert featuring Vera Holczer-Waroquet and Friends performing on a concert grand 
piano was a success as skies cleared and the sun came out. We rededicated our Székely Gate, 
which was first dedicated in 1938. Several repairs have been made to the wrought iron Gate since 
the 1960’s, however, we were never able to replace the peasant folk figures which were bronze 
and have been missing until now. After a two-year search we were able to create and replace 
them with four stainless steel delightful figures. 
 
Our Golf Outing and Fund Raiser was a success and enjoyed by both golfers and diners.  
 
Barrington Golf Club is a beautiful course and a gracious host. The dinner with Hungarian 
Cimbalom music and Hungarian delicacies in an enchanted setting, is always a perfect closure 
for a perfect day. 
 
On Sunday, August 25th for One World Day we had a great turnout in the Cultural Gardens and in 
our Hungarian Garden. Hungarian food delights will be featured in the Budapest Cafe from Noon 
to 5 PM, along with Hungarian Dancers at 2 PM and a Rubik Cube Demonstration and challenge at 
3 PM. Thank you to the participants in the All Nations Parade which began at 12 Noon and the 
other volunteers who helped out with the activities. 
 
We have sent out Raffle Tickets for purchase. The drawing will take place on Thursday, September 
26th at our Beer Pairing Dinner at Immigrant Son Brewery, where we hope to see many of our 
friends and supporters. All proceeds will be used for the restoration of the Garden. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and all you do for the Hungarian Cultural Garden! 
 
President: Carolyn Balogh cebalogh37@gmail.com 
Vice President: Richard Sarosi richsara@att.net 
Secretary: Marcia Mestrits: mmestrits@roadrunner.com 
Treasurer: Michael Pataky mpataky3@gmail.com 
 
The Hungarian Cultural Garden is a 501(c)(3) organization -- www.hungarianculturalgarden.org 
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